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ADDENDUM NO. 5 
 

DATE:  September 8, 2015 
 

 
12-C-00058; Channel District: 12th Street Wastewater Pump Station Improvements 
 
 
Bidders on the above referenced project are hereby notified that the following addendum is made 
to the Contract Documents.  BIDS TO BE SUBMITTED SHALL CONFORM TO THIS NOTICE. 
 

 Item 1: Question:  In Addendum No. 2, Item #14, the question was posed as to the possibility of using 
the tremmie method for installation of the wet well.  The use of this method would assume we 
would be allowed to change to an inside drop.  Will the city allow the modification of their detail 
and the use of an inside drop? 

 
Response:  CLARIFICATION to Addendum No. 2, Item 14, that although the contractor is 
responsible for the means and methods, project details must comply with the City of Tampa 
Standards.  City of Tampa Wastewater Department does not allow an inside drop connection.  

 
All other provisions of the Contract Documents and Specifications not in conflict with this Addendum shall 
remain in full force and effect.  Questions are to be e-mailed to Contract Administration@tampagov.net. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Jim Greiner    
      Jim Greiner, P.E., Contract Management Supervisor 
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